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Consider Converting Classroom Training Events to Web Based

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, The Registry is allowing face-to-face training
events to be converted for online delivery without submitting a new course and
event on a temporary basis. For essential training such as SBS and SIDS,
consider converting a face-to-face training event to a webinar to meet the just-in-
time training needs of the early care and education workforce. To convert an
already approved training event from Classroom to Web Based, follow the steps
below.
 
Please Note: If a trainer or training sponsor organization wishes to continue to
offer training in an online/webinar format after the pandemic, a new course and
event must be submitted to The Registry following online training approval
guidelines.

STEP 1: OPEN YOUR EVENT 

https://sg-mktg.com/MTU4NDcyODI0NnxNd2xqbW02aHh0d0UtYk1ZdVJCUG5NWHhURW1TeXVUOFkzQ1FScGtUQ0k5SU9BRGVHcE5weHpWZ1pycmR3SU1OemZyRExzR2VLcUJOSkk1eG1oTFVRTFZ0R01pRjFDOTJsTjJqWU5kaHdBRzN3YXBnbmhZdjY0U2hDeEhaVlVmTlREUjJ1dUwxUHdRdjloTzVTTWhBUThmRU5LQ1hTbXdRSUc3MTBna0lLdVNUTURiLWhzRWN2R0twTnd5VU85Y2tPVEF5SzdmWFJMZk9rQ2tERE9RVS1HdFpKY1BzUnQ2MnJOZWhQUGZNWUtCSDhjOGF1TFFaRzBVb0NMWVpqWnlDLTMzalB3PT18RMnXTH5LRy1KtSh6Fvggcg68L1-fyYOQuH6bl4ARyrY=
https://www.facebook.com/RegistryWI/
https://twitter.com/RegistryWI
https://www.linkedin.com/company/the-registry-inc-/


To get started, log in and make sure you are on the Training Entry page.

On the Training Entry page, click on the EVENTS.
Click on the event you wish to change.

STEP 2: MANAGE EVENT DETAILS

Under the Event Details, click on the MANAGE button.

STEP 3: CHANGE LOCATION

https://the-registry.org/myregistry/authentication/signin.aspx


Click WEB BASED from the drop-down menu. 

STEP 4: ADDING WEB ADDRESS
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Provide the web address of your training/webinar.
Click the SAVE button on the bottom of the page.
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